
Cemetery Trustees 

Meeting 

September 10, 2019 
 

Meeting called to order at 5:18 PM. 

 

Present:  Bill Tiffany, Chairman and Mike Mudge, Trustee 

Absent:  Connie St. Clair 

 

Guests:  None 

 

1. The new storage has a new lock for the overhead door as the previous owner couldn’t 

find the keys for his lock.  Nate St. Clair was able to get vinyl siding for free for the 

storage shed.  Thank you Nate for doing that.  

 

2. I have to reconnect with Mark James about when he will be able to come and do more 

work on the stone wall at “Pine Grove” cemetery.  Connie will get in touch with Dave 

Holmz about putting up the new gates at the “Perry Eaton” tomb at the “East Weare” 

cemetery. 

 

3. Connie St. Clair had 3 cremation burials in the “East Weare” cemetery on Saturday, 

September 7, 2019.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:49 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

William F. Tiffany, 

Chairman  & Recording Secretary 

 


